2648 Merchant Drive
Baltimore, MD 21230-3307
Phone (410) 644-7456
www.marlinsteel.com

February 24, 2022

The Honorable Vanessa E. Atterbeary

Chair

House Ways and Means Committee

Room 131 House Office Building

Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: The More Jobs for Marylands Act 3.0 SB 391

Dear Chairman Atterbeary,

On behalf of Marlin Steel Wire Products, a manufacturing company that specializes in customized baskets,
racks, and carts for the acrospace and medical field, I am writing to share our support for H418, legislation that will
extend the availability of the More Jobs for Marylanders Program through 2027. Marlin’s facility in Baltimore city
has been fortunate to be an approved participant in the program and we have doubled our workforce over the last 2
years. We have goals to continue to keep growing and bringing jobs back to Baltimore city! We cannot do this

without the assistance of HB 418.

Marlin Steel is asking for your support of HB 418, legislation that allows business in Maryland to create

and maintain jobs for our communities. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out!

Sincerely,
Drew Greenblatt

President, Marlin Steel Wire Products
dereenblatt@ marlinwire.com
443-844-3710

Marlin Steel Wire Products
Quality Manufacturing since 1968
Made in the USA



